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Diary dates: 

Firework disco- Thursday 9th November 

Bedtimes stories-Wednesday 13th December 

Break the rules day-Friday 19th January 

Valentine Disco- Wednesday 7th February 

Easter Events in School- Friday 22nd March 

Scarecrow Trail-  Saturday 8th & Sunday 9th June 

Summer Disco - Thursday 11th July 

Next meeting: Wednesday 1st November Come along and share your ideas, listen in and see 

what is being planned for the children. All help, however small will be gratefully received for 

any of our events or sales (see below). Visit our website www.thefriendsofnbschool.com for 

information about our team and the work we do. 

Join our Facebook group ‘Friends of North Bradley School’ for updates and reminders on the 

events and fundraisers at school! You can also follow us on Instagram @friendsofnorthbradley 

Welcome Back 

Firstly we would like to welcome our new families to 
our North Bradley School Community. 

The new school year is now in full swing and we have 
already been planning this year’s events  and are   
excited to share some of them with you in this    
newsletter.  

Now that we have bought the benches and new 
drums for the school we would like your ideas and 
suggestions on what we can raise funds for next. If 
you would like to make any suggestions please send 
us an email or message, or talk to one of our class 
representatives.  Email us on: thefonbs@gmail.com  

Rags2Riches 

Thank you to everyone who 
donated their old clothes  to 
our Rags2Riches collection. 
We raised an amazing 
£200.40 which gets this 
year’s fundraising off to a great start.  

 

Uniform 

We are still taking donations of good quality school 
jumpers and cardigans but no other uniform at this 
time, thank you. We are in particular need of the older 
sizes! Please contact the fonbs@gmail.com if you are 
looking for some particular items and a member of the 
friends will be able to help you. 

Please don’t forget to use Stikins for 

any new name labels you may need 

this term! Use the school code when 

you order: 14455   www.stikins.co.uk  

 

Cauliflower Cards 

After talking to the staff in 
school it has been decided that 
this year we will be giving you 
the opportunity to create a Christmas design at home. 
If you’d like to purchase something you will need to 
return the artwork and form back to school by      
Monday 30th November. Forms will be sent home 
next week. Get thinking of your design!  
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